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ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Group: 2 

Program: 1.1 

Question No. BE15/113 

Senator Moore asked the following written question from the 27 and 28 May 2015 hearing: 

Please advise in respect of the Community Affairs References Committee report 'Involuntary or 

coerced sterilisation of intersex people in Australia' of October 2013:  

1. What work has been done on the report recommendations?  

2. What consultations with or work has been done with any other Commonwealth 

departments or agencies on the report recommendations?  

3. What consultations with or work has been done with any state or territory government 

departments?  

4. Has any advise been given to Government on the report recommendations? 

5. When is the Government expected to respond to the report recommendations? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Australian Government response to the Senate Community Affairs References Committee’s 

report on involuntary or coerced sterilisation of people with disability and intersex people in 

Australia was tabled on 17 June 2015.  

The Attorney-General’s Department has provided the report and response to counterparts in 

state and territory governments for their consideration.   


